CERT Members Meeting
July 6, 2017
Called to order: 6:02 pm by Bonnie Johnson

Members present: Bonnie Johnson, Tim Johnson, Iris Johnson, Annette Hove, Dennis Hollatz,
Stacy Martin, A J Thoreson, Jerry Ibberson, Bob Beier, Tim Van Engelenhoven

Approvals:
Meeting Minutes from 06/01/17 approved. 1%t by Stacy Martin 2nd by Tim Van Engelenhoven

Treasurer Report was reported by Tim Van Engelenhoven. Balance as of today $1743.98. No
changes from previous month.

Unfinished Business:

SCFF — Bonnie Johnson ordered pencils for the fair and for Crazy Days. Tracking new members
signup by having last volunteer of each day take a picture of it and send it to Iris Johnson (Bob
Beier will monitor this as well). Hard copies to be put in trailer drawer and the drawer marked
on the outside. Bonnie will use Sign Up Genius to get CERT volunteers to take shifts at the
booth. Bob Beier is working on a thank you for volunteers. Iris to update instructions to booth
volunteers and add it to the Policy/Procedure Book. We will be using the ducks as a kid’s game.
Bob is going to try to fix Iris’s old computer to use at the fair for the digital pictures. Bob Beier
is getting fair maps to help us direct fair goers. We will keep some band aids at the booth to
hand out but will not apply them ourselves. Winning prizes for the duck game are glow sticks.
Iris will create an inventory of all items taken to the fair and add to the Policy/Procedure book.

New Business:

Stacy Martin resigned as Vice President. Iris will email the membership asking for nominations
for a new Vice President.

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 pm.

Next Meeting August 3" @ 6:00 pm at Community Ed Room 126.



